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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
From: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)Sent: Monday, May 22, 2017 1:36 PMTo: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)Subject: FW: 129 Jessamine

Please attach to record.  
From: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings  Sent: Monday, May 22, 2017 12:08 PM To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul); Magner, Steve (CI-StPaul) Subject: FW: 129 Jessamine    From: Zuly Gonzalez [mailto:zuly.cm25@gmail.com]  Sent: Monday, May 22, 2017 11:37 AM To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Joe Collins <joecollins@housinghubmn.com> Subject: RE: 129 Jessamine 
 Hi Mrs. Moermond,   We have received the notice of hearing for 129 Jessamine, in regards to that we would like to request Pablo Murillo and Craig Norenberg as well as David Nelson and Kay Nelson to be removed from the parties involved. Pablo is no longer working on this project and Mr. and Mrs. Nelson were at one point offering a letter to provide funds for the project but we did not have to use that route.   Please let me know if there are any questions. It is much appreciated.   Thanks,  Zuly Gonzalez Chief Executive Assistant  Nelson Capital, LLC  (651) 419-3706 (Direct)  
zuly.cm25@gmail.com 


